
For the Safety of all car owners and road users, any code should force foreign car companies to share 
ALL service and repair information. I own and operate a workshop in a small regional town and there 
are not many dealership choices here for customers to go to. It’s currently very arduous trying to seek 
out the information we need in order to look after our customers.  
 
Kind regards,  
Daryl Smith  
Service Manager  

 

  
Renmark Auto Service  
40 Para Street, Renmark, SA, 5341  
t: (08) 8586 5700  
e: daryl@renmarkautoservice.com.au  
  
www.renmarkautoservice.com.au          
  
The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message 
only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a 
written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this 
message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in 
the future.  
 

 
 
 
 

mailto:daryl@renmarkautoservice.com.au
http://www.renmarkautoservice.com.au/
http://www.renmarkautoservice.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/renmarkautoservice/
https://www.youtube.com/user/repcoservice

